
Infants: 
Etsome Terrace, 
Somerton, TA11 6LY 
 
Tel: 01458 272537 
kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 

 

Juniors: 
School Lane, Kirkham St., 

Somerton, TA11 7NL 
 

Tel: 01458 272587 
kinginajunior@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

 

Registered Office:  School Lane, Kirkham Street, Somerton, Somerset TA11 7NL 

Friday 11th May 2018 

Dear Parents 

Following last week’s newsletter, I am writing to confirm arrangements for our Royal Wedding celebration next 

Friday 18th May. 

We would like all children to come to school dressed in party/smart wedding clothes and to wear a homemade 

hat. We have included some simple hat ideas using paper plates and bowls on the reverse of this letter.  

The Infant children have written to the Junior children, inviting them to the Infant site during the afternoon 

where the festivities will take place. Once there, the children will be grouped in houses to take part in various 

party activities, including hat parades where prizes will be awarded for the most creative hat designs per house.  

During the afternoon, the children will celebrate with a fizzy fruit drink in a pretend ‘champagne reception’ and 

will eat some food that has been donated by Burns the Bread, Williams and the PTFA. They will even sample a 5 

tiered wedding cake that the Infant children are making! We ask that parents make sure that all food allergy 

information is up-to-date within each school office. 

The Town Council have very kindly offered to buy all of the children a special mug to commemorate the occasion 

and the children will bring these home with them at the end of the day. 

All children will be ready for collection from the Infant site at 3.00pm next Friday. Infant children with their 

Junior siblings can be collected from the Infant classrooms and Junior children without younger siblings, will 

need to be collected from the school hall. For ease of collecting children from the hall, please could we ask that 

parents meet their children at the hall doors leading to the playground. For those children traveling home by 

themselves, we ask that parents complete the slip below and return it to school by next Thursday 17th May. 

We are very much looking forward to next Friday and to seeing all the children in their finery!  

Yours sincerely 

 

S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Royal Wedding celebration (Junior Children Only) 
 
I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………………  Class: ……………………………………………….. 
 
to travel home from school by themselves after school on Friday 18th May 2018 from the Infant site. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 


